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SJAM/KCI Boundary Study

Notice of Public Meeting #1
When: November 15,2011 ¢ 6:30 — 8:00 P.M.
Where: Westvale Public School, Gymnasium
265 Westvale Drive, Waterloo

Learning ¢ Caring * Connecting

You are invited to attend the first public meeting for
the Sir John A. Macdonald Secondary School/Kitchener-
Waterloo Collegiate and Vocational School Boundary
Study being undertaken by the Waterloo Region District
School Board.

The SJAM/KCI Boundary Study involves the Westvale
neighbourhood in Waterloo.

This is the first of two (2) public meetings that will take
place throughout the study. A third party consultant has
been contracted to undertake the study. The consultant
will make a brief presentation about the boundary study
process and present student accommodation options.
This presentation will be followed by a question and
answer period. No decisions have been made; options
will only be presented at this time for comment.

It is important to note that this study may result in
school boundary changes and/or program changes.

More information on the Boundary Study can be
obtained by visiting www.wrdsb.ca and searching
“Secondary Boundary Study,” or by contacting the
Board’s Planning Department at 519-570-0003 ext.
4419,

Kathleen Woodcock Linda Fabi
Chairperson of the Board Director of Education




